
 Welcome to our Spring 
Newsletter. I am delighted with 
the successful outcomes My Place 
has worked hard for in our first 
two quarters. Enrollment hit an 
all time high in March! Enrollment 
drives all other components of 
the center, staffing, facilities, finan-
cials. It is your referrals and en-
thusiasm that keep enrollment 

thriving! Thank you!  

 Our February Fundrais-
ing Blitz was momentous. We 
generated $7,700  with the  sup-
port of The Montour Moose Club 
and Lakewood Vineyards, These 
events are annual opportunities 
for friends and families to show 
support and generosity  to the 
center. In May, we will launch our 
annual appeal, seeking financial 

community support. 

 This past month, we 
were able to conduct some 
Spring cleaning! It was a great 
time to reduce, reuse and recy-
cle! We also spent time on team 
building and practicing self care. 
This time is essential for us to be 

at our best for you! 

 As you may have no-
ticed, we have moved to elec-

tronic receipts and customer 
statements. You will receive a 
weekly statement in your 
email. Please make sure that 
we have an up to date email 
and phone number on your 

account.  

 If you attended our 
Makers and Masters Classic 
then you know how tasty the 
food was. Corning Catering 
did an excellent job at the 
event. They were generous 
with their quote and have 
offered to provide catering 
for the centers meals. This is 
huge! We are beaming to 
announce that we are part-
nering with Corning Catering 
starting April 18 to begin 
catering meals at My Place. 
We will provide parents with 
an updated menu shortly. Bill 
Spaulding is a local business 
man that supports early child-
hood education and the eco-
nomic development of 

Schuyler County.  

 Please note that we 
will be closing at 5 pm on 
April 20th for a staff meet-
ing. Every 3rd Wednesday of 
the month will be early re-
lease. This allows us to better 
serve our families with in-
creased staff communication 
and development without 

going over on payroll. 

 Spring Break will be a 
busy time around the center 
with the School Age room be-

ing open. If you know of any 
vacation days your child will not 
be in attendance please notify 
your lead teacher so we can 

staff accordingly.  

 Our Spring Open 
House will be May 3 from 6 -7 
pm . This is a fun opportunity 
to invite new friends to see the 
center and for our regular 
kiddos to show off their class-

rooms with pride.  

 May 6 we are hosting 
a òMuffins with Momó breakfast. 
Breakfast will be served at 8:30 
this day. We would like to in-
vite all our center moms/
grandmas/aunts to join us for 
breakfast and a Motherõs Day 

craft.  

 Each season brings 
new joys! This Spring, I am 
reminded that a.) it can snow 
whenever it wants b.) change is 
good and c.) I work with an 
amazing group of women that 
inspire, motivate, and support 
me as well as each other. Bring 

on quarter 3 and Happy Spring!  

-Cheers!  

Brooke Bennett 

Executive Director 
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Dates to Remember 

¶ April 15ð Book orders due 

¶ April 18ð Catering begins 

¶ April 18ð Board of   

Directors Meeting 

¶ April 20, Staff meeting 

center closes at 5 

¶ April 25-29 SA Room Open  

¶ May 3ð Open House 

¶ May 6ð Muffins and Mom 

Breakfast 

¶ May 23ð Board of    

Directors Meeting 

¶ May 30ð Memorial Day 

Center closed 



 

 

Welcome Annabelle, Alaska and Jaxon! I am so happy to hear Bryce, Gabe and Dominik are doing so won-

derful in the Toddler room! We are just loving the warm weather to be able to go for buggy rides in and try 

to get outside as much as we can. We enjoyed doing some St. Patrickõs Day  and Easter crafts throughout the 

month, donõt be alarmed if they come home with little green piggyõs. Spring cleaning was a much needed day 

in the infant room. We were able to clean, sanitize, and rearrange our space. We are on the lookout for a 

single/umbrella stroller if you are spring cleaning and come across one, we would be incredibly grateful. 

 The toddler room is very active as we welcome some new members. We have been working hard on 

incorporating a wide range of toys and activities to meet our younger and older crew. During Spring cleaning 

day, we were able to label items around the room with pictures, so our friends have a visual for where items 

are located when putting them away. This month we shared information with parents on the importance of 

lead prevention. We have also been researching techniques for working with toddlers that are òscreeching or 

screamingó. These are some of the resources we found to be helpful. Happy Spring!  

http://www.whattoexpect.com/toddler/behavior/screaming-and-screeching.aspx 

ƘǧǇΥκκǿǿǿΦǘƻŘŀȅǎǇŀǊŜƴǘΦŎƻƳκǘƻŘŘƭŜǊκǘƻŘŘƭŜǊ-ōŜƘŀǾƛƻǳǊκƘƻǿ-ǘƻ-ƘŀƴŘƭŜ-ŀ-ǎŎǊŜŀƳƛƴƎ-ǘƻŘŘƭŜǊκ  

ƘǧǇΥκκǿǿǿΦōŀōōƭŜΦŎƻƳκǘƻŘŘƭŜǊκƛ-Ŏŀƴƴƻǘ-ƎŜǘ-Ƴȅ-ǘƻŘŘƭŜǊ-ǘƻ-ǎǘƻǇ-ǎŎǊŜŀƳƛƴƎκ  

 

Infant Team -  Lead Teacher, Karissa Snyder  

     Assistant Teacher, Miss Michele  

Classroom Happenings  

Toddler Team - Lead Teacher, Carrie Oakley             

Assistant Teacher, Miss Pam &  Support Staff, Miss Amanda  
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 SPRING is on its way!!! Preschool has been 
busy celebrating Dr. Seuss's Birthday, St. Patrick's Day, and of 
course Easter! Lots of crafts and activities we will be doing and 
weõre so excited!! We have welcomed new friends to our class-
room, Seth, Zoe and Molly. As the weather gets nicer, you will 
find us out on the playground as much as possible. Please check 
our communication white board on our door at pick up if we 
are not in our classroom, that we tell you where we can be lo-
cated. It is the perfect time to clean out your childõs cubby, 
please take home snow pants, boots, and precious art work. We 
would love to see family photos for your child's cubby. Please 
bring in a couple photos of your child and any family members 

(including pets =)they would like to see throughout the day.   

Preschool Room - Lead Teacher, Ashley Ector  
Support Staff, Miss Laurie and Miss Darby  

http://www.whattoexpect.com/toddler/behavior/screaming-and-screeching.aspx
http://www.todaysparent.com/toddler/toddler-behaviour/how-to-handle-a-screaming-toddler/
http://www.babble.com/toddler/i-cannot-get-my-toddler-to-stop-screaming/
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 Tuesday, May 3  

 6pm-7pm 

 

Stop by for a tour of the center and 

light refreshments during our Spring 

Open House. We are excited to  

welcome new fall enrollments!  

How to helpé. 
¶ Attend  

¶ Invite friends and 

family 

¶ Donate a snack 

Thank you Cabins to Castles Real Estate for host-
ing an òegg-cellentó Egg Hunt for My Place fami-

lies and the Schuyler Community!  



2016 Makers and Masters Classic  

Thank you to all those whom made this event possible!  

 

 

Lakewood Vineyards 

H.L. Stephens Furniture 
Sea Breeze Amusement Park 

Two Goats  
The Strong Museum of Play 
Ithaca Brewing Company 

Corning Catering 
The Village Marina  

Seneca Sunrise Coffee 
Watkins Supply 

Six Mile Cheek Vineyards 

Buffalo Wilds Wings  

Schooner Excursions 

Graft 

Finger Lakes Distilling 

Unique Boutique  
Quinlanõs Pharmacy 

Sunset View Creamery 
 
 

 
 

Wagner Vineyards 
Fulkerson Winery 

The Corning Building Company 

Art and Nancyõs  

Rooster Fish Brewing 

My Place Board of Directors 

Steuben Brewing Company 

Samantha Keefer Yoga 

My Place Parents and Staff 

Famous Brands 

Summit to Stream Adventures 

Anthony Road Wine Company 

 Wagner Valley Brewing 

Seneca Lake Brewing 

Climbing Bines 

Standing Stone Vineyards 

Arbor Hill  

 

 

 

 

Zugibe Vineyards 

Damiani Wine Cellars 

Chef Williams 

Cabins to Castle Realty 

Fox Run Vineyards 

The Showboat 

 Barnstormer Winery 

Castel Grisch 

Six Mile Creek Vineyard 

Glenora Wine Cellars 

Hosmer Winery 

J.R. Dill Winery 

Knapp Winery 
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